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Dear Families, 

 

St Joseph’s would like to invite you to celebrate the  

Eucharist and the year ahead at our  

Beginning of Year Mass.  

 

When: Wednesday 12th  

February 2020 at 9am 

Where: St Joseph’s Catholic School Hall 

 

From the staff and students of  

St Joseph’s The Strand 

 

 


